
MORNING WORSHIP - 10:15 AM

FLOWERS TODAY
The flowers in today’s service are in memory of Billy Ray and Jimmy Dumas 

placed by the family.

TODAY AT FBC
 8:00  AM   Worship Team & Band Rehearsal
 9:00  AM   Sunday School
 10:15  AM   Worship Service
   1 0:30 AM   Hispanic Church Sunday School
   12:00  PM   Hispanic Church Worship Service

WOMEN ON MISSION
April 15  | 10:00 AM | Fellowship Hall
All ladies are invited.

WEDNESDAY NIGHT AT FBC
  5:00  PM   Taco Wednesday Fellowship 

No other acitivities this Wednesday.
Worship Teams, Celebration Choir & Band 

will not meet on Wednesdays 
during the month of July.

PARENT & CHILD DEDICATION
May 11 | 10:15 AM 
Please contact Andrea in the church office 
no later than May 5 if you would like to 
participate.

MOTHER’S DAY BREAKFAST
May 11 | 8:00 AM
All ladies and their families are invited 
to a breakfast to celebrate Mother’s Day! 
Pancakes and bacon will be served. 

SUMMER BOOK CLUB
August 16 | 9:00 AM | Hopewell Home
This summer, The Book Club will be reading 
Heidi.  Evangelism, forgiveness, redemption 
and restoration are central to the story of 
Heidi by Johanna Spyri. The novel touches 
on themes like prayer, the purpose of trials, 
God’s sovereignty, and His goodness. The 
group will meet to discuss the book on 
August 16 at the Hopewell home. Contact 
Michelle 404-428-2970 or Lynne Sargent if 
you have questions.

TACO WEDNESDAY FELLOWSHIP
July 30 | 5:00 PM             
Join us on July 30 for a Taco Fellowship! The 
staff will be making tacos and fixings for this 
fellowship. This will be a great time of fun 
and fellowship that you will not want to miss!
No other activities will meet this Wednesday.

Welcome                                  Gary Morgan

Praise & Worship       
Crown Him With Many Crowns

 King Of Kings
Way Maker

Children’s Message Jim Henderson

Children Dismissed to First Kids Worship 

Message In Song                    Who You Say I Am   Cindy Graham

Message                          Larry Gipson
How Much Does It Cost To Be A Christian?  

Mark 8:34-38

Time of Response           Wherever He Leads I’ll Go 

Giving of Tithes and Offerings Offertory Prayer

Offertory                    Great Is The Lord Celebration Band

Closing Comments Larry Gipson

Post Service Music     Crown Him With Many Crowns    Celebration Band

EDUCATORS’ COMMISSIONING 
August 3 | 10:15 AM                               
All educators are invited to come at the end 
of the service for a time of prayer for the 
upcoming year. This is for anyone, public 
or private educators (like CDC), county or 
city. This includes teachers, bus drivers, 
administrators, coaches, or anyone involved 
in education.

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULT BACK TO 
SCHOOL POOL PARTY
August 9 | 11:00 AM                               
There will be a Youth and Young Adult, Back 
to School Pool Party, on Saturday, August 
9 at  11:00 AM, at the home of Tina Ayer.  
For more details or questions, see Patrick 
Dalstra. 

CELEBRATION CHOIR & BAND
AUGUST 6 | 6:45 PM
After taking the month of July off, the 
Celebration Choir and Band will begin 
rehearsal on Wednesday, August 6. If you 
have been thinking about joining the choir or 
band, this will be a great time to start. We will 
begin rehearsals soon for Christmas. If God has 
blessed you with a heart for worship and a love 
for music, this is the place for you to serve!

CALLING OUT THE CALLED AND 
MINISTRY FAIR
August 10 | 10:15 AM                               
“Calling Out the Called” is a Alabama 
Baptist State Board of Missions (ALSBOM) 
initiative aimed at identifying, encouraging, 
and developing individuals to respond to 
God’s call to vocational ministry. It addresses 
the growing shortage of pastors, particularly 
bi-vocational pastors, in Alabama Baptist 
churches. However, not only has God called 
pastors, He has given each of us spiritual 
gifts so we can serve in some capacity.  We 
encourage all church attenders to volunteer  
to participate in many areas of the church 
at the Ministry Fair.  Therefore, there will be 
tables outside the office with information 
about areas where volunteers are needed.  
There will also be a bulletin insert with a list 
of areas of need. Join us for this exciting 
time.



OUR RESPONSE TO GOD’S FAITHFULNESS
Monthly Budget Needs $69,988.58
Monthly Budget Receipts through July 20 $48,552.10
Year To Date Received $419,308.40

AUGUST DEVOTIONALS
August Magazines and Devotionals are 
available outside the church office.

PRAY FOR BRO. LARRY & WANDA
Pray for Bro. Larry and Wanda as they attend
the Southern Baptist Convention June 8-11 
in Dallas, Texas. Pray for safe travels and
that this will be a time of refreshment for 
them.

SAMFORD/MTI CLASS
“THE LETTERS OF PETER”
Mondays at 6 PM, August 18 - October 6
First Baptist Church, Oneonta
Class Description: This course will teach 
participants the theological themes, 
historical context, and present-day 
application of First and Second Peter. 
Through a verse-by-verse examination of 
the Petrine epistle participants will find 
foundational truths of the Christian faith, 
encouragements for daily living despite 
trials, and the sufficiency of the grace of 
God as given through Jesus Christ.
Instructor: Larry Gipson 
Note: This location will offer Zoom as an 
option for attending classes. 
Register on the church website/app or call 
the church office.
Students who register without using the 
online option will be subject to a $10 
processing fee per semester.

DOWNLOAD OUR CHURCH APP
Just search Oneonta FBC on Google Play or 
the iTunes App Store. Available on iPhone 
and Tablet. Stay connected to your church. 
Watch services online and stay up to date on 
what’s happening at FBC.

THANK YOU NOTE
A Thank You Note has been received from Bill 
Baker and has been placed on the bulletin 
board near the church office.

J U L Y  2 7 ,  2 0 2 5

Connecting People to Jesus by 
Evangelizing, Equipping, Gathering, Serving, and Sending

L A R R Y  G I P S O N
P A S T O R

G A R Y  M O R G A N
W O R S H I P  P A S T O R

P A T R I C K  D A L S T R A
S T U D E N T S  &  Y O U N G  A D U L T  P A S T O R

L A U R A  N A V A R R O
C H I L D R E N ’ S  C O O R D I N A T O R

D A N  S I M S
P A S T O R  E M E R I T U S  

NEW SERMON SERIES
A new sermon series from 2 Timothy titled, 
Faithful To The End, will begin on August 
17 in the morning worship hour.  When Paul 
wrote the letter, he was a prisoner in Rome 
and was facing certain death (2 Timothy 
4:6). However, his great concern was not for 
himself; it was for Timothy and the success 
of the Gospel Ministry. As in his first letter 
to Timothy, Paul encouraged his beloved 
colleague to be faithful!  Please be in prayer 
for this study and let’s all learn together 
some powerful truths from this exciting 
book.


